
 
 

Monday 28th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you of an upcoming drop-in session on Relationships, Sex and Health 
Education in the Leesbrook Character Curriculum on the 30th November.  This will be a part 
of the Hub Café that is run every week on a Wednesday morning between 9:00 and 11:00 
am in the Hub Room on the Ground Floor.     
 
This will be an opportunity to meet with key staff involved in the creation and delivery of 
our Personal Development Curriculum, in addition to an opportunity to explore how, where 
and when key elements of the RSHE Curriculum are delivered.   It is important to note here 
that the majority of the RSHE curriculum focuses upon issues of mental health, internet 
safety and respectful relationships, and as such is incorporated into our Character 
Curriculum which is delivered by Family Leaders. 
 
Information about our Character and Personal Development Curriculum is available on the 
academy website.  Supplementary information can also be found by searching 
‘relationships, sex and health education’ on GOV.UK, or by clicking here if you are reading 
this letter electronically.  Answers to frequently asked questions can be seen by clicking 
here or searching for ‘DfE FAQs RSE’. 
 
If you have any further queries or are unable to attend the academy but still wish to discuss 
RSHE please do not hesitate to contact me at Amanda.Ridley@oasisleesbrook.org. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Amanda Ridley, 
Curriculum Leader for Humanities and Personal Development 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/relationships-education-relationships-and-sex-education-rse-and-health-education
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/relationships-education-relationships-and-sex-education-rse-and-health-education-faqs
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